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The Lanark Town Plan Commission met at The Lanark Town Hall on Wednesday, December 2, 
2009, at 10:00 a.m.  Commission members Pat Wollering, Nancy Turyk, and Marlene Sannes, 
alternate Ida Frizzell, and Secretary Cheryl Leatherman were present as well as 2 residents and 
1 guest. 

The meeting was called to order by P. Wollering at 10:00 a.m. 

BUSINESS 

1. The Commission reviewed the minutes from the October 5, 2009 Plan Commission 
meeting.  Motion by M. Sannes seconded by N. Turyk to approve the minutes as 
written and carried 3-0-0. 

2. The Commission discussed the request by MJ Torzewski, JM Torzewski, TL LK et al, 
to split parcel 022-22-1025-02.04, 20 acres zoned A2.  Motion by N. Turyk seconded 
by P. Wollering and carried 3-0-0 to recommend approval of the split as presented. 

3. 2nd tier conservancy zoning was discussed.  No action was taken. 

4. Motion to adjourn at 10:33 a.m. was made by P. Wollering seconded by N. Turyk and 
carried 3-0-0. 

These Minutes were recorded at a meeting of the Town of Lanark Plan Commission held on the 
December 2009 and were entered in this record book this _______ day of _________ 2009 by: 

 

_______________________________________________ 

Secretary 


